
Hello Sagefield Residents, Families and Friends, Praying that you 
and your Family are all doing very well!!  

As we prepare for the summer months, Please lets congratulate 
all the Sagefield Subdivision Residents Graduates in High School, 
Community College or Universities!! We are very proud of your ac-
complishments!! The Sagefield Subdivision and All its Residents, 
Honor You!! CONGRATULATIONS!!!  

Also, Lets Pray for those 
Sagefield Residents that 
lost a very Dear Loved 
One, a Family member or 
Friend. You are in our pray-
ers!! May God Bless you and your Family!  

Words from the  President 

Sagefield Yard of the month 

Let's also give a BIG Congratulations to our first 
Yard of the Month!! (after the winter months). 
The first, Sagefield Yard of the Month is the 
yard of Mr. & Mrs. Charles and Felicia Bess at 
9436 Crandon Dr.!! CONGRATULATIONS!!  
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The Sagefield HOA and Sagefield CPID are moving forward with 
preparations for meetings in June. The dates and times will be 
posted soon. The Sagefield HOA is still seeking Executive Board 
members. If you are interested, PLEASE contact Sagefield Presi-
dent Larry Galloway. The Sagefield CPID Executive Board has 
been completed. However, they are truly preparing for the January 
2024 start-up. Truly excited for all the projects they are preparing 
for the Sagefield Subdivision!! The Sagefield CPID Executive 
Board President is working to cover Crime and bring Improve-
ments to the Sagefield Subdivision!  

Speaking of improvements, have you had the time to look at our 
Sagefield HOA and Sagefield CPID website at (sagefieldhoa.com). 
Please take a moment to look at the website and all the upgrades 
and NEW Stuff!! The Sagefield website improvements provides 
our Sagefield Residents with ALL the Community Information you 
may need locally, city, state, governmental, EBRP, police, recycle, 
trash, telephone numbers, etc. Whatever you are looking for, its 
on the New Sagefield website!! Check It Out!!! A Tremendous up-
grade by the Sagefield Webmaster Mr. Roger Bazile!!  

As the Sagefield HOA and Sagefield prepare to make changes in 
Sagefield, Subdivision, the changes to the Rules, Regulations, Or-
dinances, Bylaws, Articles of Incorporation and collection of 
Dues/Donations, may need to be discussed at our next General 
meeting. These changes will affect you directly. So, lets have an 
open discussion on those items. Thank you for your Dues/
Donations to support the Sagefield HOA!!! Truly appreciated!!May 
God Bless You and Your Families!!  

Sincerely yours,. 

 Larry D. Galloway - President, Sagefield HOA  

General Information 

Let  us make our future  
now, and  let  us make our 
dreams  tomorrows reality.  
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